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Chief of Police Monthly Report for March, 2022 

5 South Bethany police officers attended a 40-hour training course focused on officer and citizens safety during law 
enforcement interactions. This training was funded by a state grant.  

Completed and submitted the 2021 mandatory Delaware Council on Police Training survey report on the departments 
training, certifications and disciplinary records.  

The police department has completed and submitted its FY2023 budget request for review. 

During the month of March, our officers responded to 4 residential and 1 business burglar alarms, 2 motor vehicle 
collisions, 1 DUI arrest, 1 criminal investigation, 1 town ordinance violation investigation, and assisted other police 
agencies on 5 occasions. 

South Bethany police officers issued a total of 51 traffic tickets during March. 33 speeding, 1 DUI, 2 cell phone use and 
15 others violations.   

 

   

 


